
Walsh, Julie E - OCI 

From: Moore, Ashlee - GOV

Sent: Wednesday, February 09, 2011 2:55 PM

To: Schwartzer, Dan - OCI

Subject: RE: CAP Grant letter to Bobby Peterson
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Yes, please let Dan know. Thanks 
  
Ashlee Moore 
Assistant Appointments Director 
Assistant to the Deputy Chief of Staff 
Office of Governor Scott Walker 
(608) 266-1212 
  

From: West, Rich - OCI On Behalf Of Schwartzer, Dan - OCI 
Sent: Wednesday, February 09, 2011 2:31 PM 
To: Schutt, Eric - GOV 
Cc: Moore, Ashlee - GOV 
Subject: FW: CAP Grant letter to Bobby Peterson 
  
Ashlee, see below, was it already approved? 
  

Rich West, Executive Staff Assistant  
Office of the Commissioner of Insurance  
125 South Webster Street  
Madison, WI 53703  
(608) 267-1233  

From: Schutt, Eric - GOV  
Sent: Wednesday, February 09, 2011 1:30 PM 
To: Stegall, Jennifer L - OCI 
Cc: Schwartzer, Dan - OCI 
Subject: RE: CAP Grant letter to Bobby Peterson 
  
Looks good to proceed. 
  
Thanks, 
ES 
  
Eric A. Schutt 
Deputy Chief of Staff 
Office of the Governor 
Main: (608) 266-1212 
E-mail: Eric.Schutt@wisconsin.gov 

From: Stegall, Jennifer L - OCI  
Sent: Wednesday, February 09, 2011 9:09 AM 
To: Schutt, Eric - GOV 
Cc: Schwartzer, Dan - OCI 



Subject: FW: CAP Grant letter to Bobby Peterson 
Importance: High 
  
Sorry, hit send before attaching.  
  

From: Stegall, Jennifer L - OCI  
Sent: Wednesday, February 09, 2011 9:08 AM 
To: Schutt, Eric - GOV 
Cc: Schwartzer, Dan - OCI 
Subject: CAP Grant letter to Bobby Peterson 
Importance: High 
  
Hi Eric, 
  
Attached is the letter Ted would like to send Bobby Peterson to terminate the contract agreement OCI has with 
ABC for Health relating to the consumer assistance grant.  The letter was drafted by legal to ensure necessary 
details from the contract are covered. 
  
Let me know if you have any questions or need anything further. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Jennifer Stegall 
Senior Policy Advisor 
Office of the Commissioner of Insurance 
608-267-7911 
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